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Homework Habitat has begun.    

There will be two sites in the Media Center; one is for homework at the tables and the other at the computers. 

Rules of Homework Habitat: 

 Sign-up for computers or tables in the Media Center each morning 

 Your homework is your pass to enter.  You are expected to work on homework during the time allotted.  A teacher 

will be available to assist you. 

 3:00 bus passes will be distributed at the end of each session.   

 You are expected to report to your Homework Habitat site by 2:20.  Don’t be late! 

 Snacks are permitted at the tables, but not at the computer sites.   

 Students must remain in Homework Habitat for the entire session.   

Great news!  Balloons are now available in Room B-1 for $2 each.  Come by during homeroom 
to buy a balloon for a friend’s birthday or a special occasion! 

 
If you are interested in the Spanish culture, foods and music, come out to the first meeting of the Spanish 

Club, today, September 25, at 2:20 in room D-4. If you cannot attend but would like to join, see Mrs. 

Abbato. 
 
Attention all 7th & 8th grade students who would like to work in the Student Store this year but DID NOT last 
year:  You can pick up an application outside of B-2.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Brown or Mrs. 
Snyder in B-2 by October 1! 

 
The Art Club general information meeting will be held on Tuesday, September, 29th after school until 

3 pm in ROOM E-4.  Anyone interested in joining the Art Club, please plan to attend this 

meeting.  Application instructions and projects will be discussed.  Former Art Club members should 

plan on attending and completing a new application.  If you are unable to attend, please see Mrs. 
Lister in room E-4 on Monday or Tuesday during HOMEROOM to pick up your application and 

information.” 

 

Middle School Drama tryouts will be held on Monday, September 28th and Tuesday, September 29th in the 

middle school cafeteria.  Students should come prepared with their script and music on a CD or in a digital 

format. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Beirne in B-1 or Mrs. Patterson in A-8.   

 
FCCLA will be meeting in room E-3 on Tuesday, September 29 until 3 pm.  If you are planning in 

participating in our Cupcake Challenge, you are REQUIRED to attend.  We will be researching and 

choosing recipes.  New members are always welcome, come see what FCCLA is all about! 

See you Tuesday after school! 

 
 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


